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Niagarafalls

CANADA

October 30, 2020

Ann-Marie Norio

Regional City Clerk
Niagara Region

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way
P.O. Box 1042

Thorold, ON L2V 4T7

Ann-Marie: Sent via email: Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca

Re: Tender Process — Liquid Biosolids and Residuals Management Program

Please be advised that City Council at its meeting of October 27, 2020 passed the
following motion:

“ORDERED on the motion of Councillor Mike Strange, Seconded by Councillor
Chris Dabrowski that the City ask the Region for a motion to reconsider the award
of tender regarding the liquid biosolids and residuals management program and to
have the appropriate Regional staff come to a future Niagara Falls City Council
meeting to address questions and explain the process on how the decision was
made to award the contract.”

This motion was passed after an update to Niagara Falls City Council from Councillor’s
Gale and Nicholson on various Niagara Region projects.

If you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

- -

Bill Matson
City Clerk
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